
The Easter recess

My Parliamentary office will be open today and next week as usual, closing
for Good Friday and Bank holiday Monday only for Easter.
I will be mainly in the constituency for the two week-ends and next week, and
will provide my usual 7 day a week response service to constituents with
emails and urgent problems.
I have made my views clear on how the UK should now proceed to leave the EU,
and will write at greater length about that next week again.
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